
 
                    

CANCELLATION  
NOTICE 

 
 
 
 
 

The Monterey County  

Capital Improvement Committee  

meeting has been cancelled  

on Monday, August 14th, 2017  

and rescheduled  

to Wednesday, August 16th, 2017 

at 8:30 a.m. in the Monterey Room 
 (Located at the Government Center, 168 W. Alisal Street, 2nd Floor, Salinas, CA) 

 
 

If you have any questions, please contact Dewayne Woods at the Monterey County 
Administrative Office (831) 755-5115. 

 


